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Leavers Tea July 2022 

Thank you for joining us for our leavers tea, it was so lovely to see so many families joining in and     

having fun in the playground.  
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END OF TERM PARTY 

A huge thank you to Disco Tots (Aidan’s Mum) for getting the party started in 
style with music and dancing in the playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish all Caterpillars leavers the very best in their new schools and the team 
would like to say a huge thank you to all the children and families for           

supporting Caterpillars Nursery and for all the amazing card and gifts we        
received. 

Thank you 

Becky, Chris, Christine, Sarah, Kerrie, Karen, Lacey and Karen G 

XXX 




